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22nd May 2019 

 

To Parents of Children Willow Class 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our next topic after half term, we are exploring the seaside, which creatures live there and 

how it has changed over time. To start the first week back it would be great if the children could bring 

in a photograph of them on their favourite beach holiday to show and to write about (on Monday 3rd 

June). 

 

Also, if during the half term, they get to visit a beach could they please bring in anything interesting 

they find,  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

 

Kim Wollam and Susie Wall 

Class teachers 
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